
Announcement by Judiciary

The following is issued on behalf of the Judiciary:

Attention duty announcers, radio and TV stations:

     Please broadcast the following as soon as possible and repeat it at
suitable intervals:

     The Judiciary has announced that having regard to the situation in the
vicinity of Jordan and other practical considerations, subject to any
directions of the presiding Judge or Judicial Officer concerned and until
further announcement, all hearings of the Lands Tribunal and the Labour
Tribunal originally scheduled from November 18 to next Monday (November 25)
and thereafter are refixed to a date and time to be notified by the court in
due course. All relevant parties to the proceedings affected should keep in
view any further notification by the court or public announcements by the
Judiciary.

     For enquiries, please call the following hotlines during office hours
(8.45am-1pm and 2pm-5.30pm, from Monday to Friday):

Lands Tribunal: Hotlines: (852) 2771 3034  or (852) 3916 6147

Labour Tribunal: Hotlines: (852) 2625 0020 or (852) 3916 6148

     The registries and offices of the two Tribunals remain closed next
Monday until further announcement.
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